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	GLOUCESTERSHIRE BOWLS ASSOCIATION 

                            A Member of Bowls England.

                               


G.B.A Joint Executive Committee 

Sunday  18 July 2021
Zoom Meeting  :   8.00 pm 
Present :  Chair and Secretary - Lindsay Collin (County Administrator and WD BE Delegate) LC, David Skeats (Deputy County Administrator) DS,  Myra Savage (GBA Match Secretary) MS, David Rolls (MD Representative) DR, Roger Harrison (GBA Deputy Match Secretary) RH, Linda Bennett (WD Representative), Anne Beaven (WD Co-opted Representative) AB, Les Hanley (Deputy County Treasurer) LH

1. Apologies       Craig Guthrie (MD BE Delegate) CG, Avril Hole (Deputy County Treasurer) AH – though the views of these two people were known and factored into the discussions
2. Possible GBA ‘Duty of Care’ statement

2.1
A wide ranging discussion was held on the proposal by the County Administrator (LC) for the GBA to put out a ‘statement’ relating to the Covid-19 situation, in the wake of the Government removing all restrictions on our sport and on Bowls England putting out little or no further guidance to the County and to clubs in particular, as to how they might proceed and what situations, if any, should still be taken into account.


LC had circulated to the Committee a draft possible ‘Duty of Care’ statement, with the intention of reminding GBA clubs and the GBA itself that there were still out there many people who were not comfortable with the relaxation of Covid-19 restrictions and that neither the County, nor the clubs, should hopefully make these people feel at further risk and potentially alienate them from taking part in both our bowling and collective social activities, most notably where the latter category involved being indoors or in confined spaces.
2.2
It was clear that there were a range of views in relation to both the proposal itself and also the concerns embodied within it, but it is unnecessary to recount these in detail here.  After a reasonably lengthy debate, a proposal was made by the Deputy County Administrator (DS), seconded by the Deputy County Treasurer (LH), that the idea of such a statement be not proceeded with.  The overall feeling of the Committee was reflected  by the proposal having 6 people in favour, with 2 abstentions.

3. Any other important business
None

Meeting closed at 8.50 pm
Date of next meeting   -    TBC
